
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would just like to say a very big thank you to you for being so supportive and patient with 

the home learning we have set up for the children to access. As you know, it is all new for us 

too and we are adjusting and developing as we go.  

The office is receiving a large quantity of emails on a daily basis, from across the whole 

school and so we kindly ask that from now on, you upload your photos to Mini Mash or 

Google Classroom for Phonics. It also means we can comment on your child’s learning and 

give feedback.  

Having spoken to Mr Mazza, we have decided that we will not be printing off work from 

children’s home learning and putting it into their red books at school. Your child’s learning 

will continue to be viewed and marked online.  

Below is a step-by-step guide as to how to upload onto Mini Mash.  

Thank you again and we hope you stay safe, 

The EYFS Team x 

 

Step-by-step guidance to upload onto Mini-Mash 

1. Click on the purple door on the left hand side. It will take you to the garden. 



2. Click on ‘drawing and painting’  

 

3. Click on 2Paint a Picture 

 

4. Click on Simple. 

 

5. Click on the small box in the middle at the top.  



 

5.Choose to take a photo or upload a file.  

 

6. Click on Browse Computer 

7. Choose the picture you wish to select.  

Make sure that when you save your file, it is saved in Pictures.  


